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P R E S S    R E L E A S E 

Town of New Baltimore Announces 

Board Meetings Will Be Televised on Channel 11 
 

 The Town of New Baltimore is proud to announce that Town Board Regular and Work 

Meetings will be shown on Mid-Hudson Cablevision beginning next week.  We have worked 

very closely with Mid-Hudson Cablevision who has provided the equipment and training free of 

charge to the Town.   

 

Our first Board Meeting was successfully taped on February 23 and will be televised on 

Monday, March 2 at 7 PM on Channel 11.  This schedule will continue the following Monday 

after each Board meeting.   

 

The Town Board is committed to Open Government and transparency.  We welcome this 

media coverage for our residents who are unable to attend regular meetings but who can now 

follow the proceedings of the Town in the comfort of their own home. 
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